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Dear GIDP Advisory Council, 
 
Please find enclosed my application packet for the Carter Interdisciplinary Fellowship. I 
enclose one original and five copies of the following: 
 
Cover sheet 
Commentary on unfamiliar undergraduate transcript 
Undergraduate transcript 
Masters’ transcript 
Graduate transcript 
Two page biographical sketch 
Two page personal statement 
 
I also enclose three letters of recommendation. The first is from my academic advisor, S. 
W. Bougher. The second is from another professor, H. J. Melosh, in my department 
whom I have taken classes from and worked on research projects with. The third is from 
a research scientist at NASA’s Goddard Space Flight Center, G. A. Neumann. I spent last 
summer on a research placement with Dr. Neumann. Jolene Gruener informed me that, 
despite not being affiliated with the University of Arizona, Dr. Neumann would be a 
satisfactory referee.  
 
Please email me (withers@lpl.arizona.edu) if you have queries regarding my application. 
 
Yours, 
 
 
 
Paul Withers 
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